
PLEASE REMEMBER—There shall be no parking on any of 

the streets within the Village limits from December 1, 

2022, to April 1, 2023, between the hours of 1:00 AM and 

6:00 AM and in addition, there shall be no parking at any 

time if the roads have not yet been cleared of snow. 

 

The Village President may at any time during the year when 

snow conditions require, restrict or prohibit parking on any 

or all streets in the Village of Francis Creek as necessary. 
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6th - Village Board 

Meeting, Municipal Gar-

age, 7 PM 

14th - Happy Valen-

tine’s Day! 

15th - Lions Meeting, 

Sportsman’s Club, 6 PM 

Social, 6:30 PM Meeting 

20th - President’s Day 
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ELECTION ON FEBRUARY 21st! 

Polls will be open 7AM—8PM,  to find out more information 

including if you’re registered, where your polling location is or 

what is on the ballot go to myvote.wi.gov. 

In-person absentee voting is open by appointment or during 

normal office hours until February 19th. Call the Village Office 

at 920-682-7410 with any questions. 

Village Hiring! 

Looking to work in a flexible part-time position and care 

about our community? Look no further! The Village of Francis 

Creek is hiring a Park Supervisor—Stop down or call the Vil-

lage Office for a full position description and application. 

Winter Parking 



Page 2 Francis Creek Community Newsletter 

Sponsor Corner 



Page 3 

Want to have your 

business added to our 

sponsor corner?  
Send an email to the  

villageoffranciscreek@yahoo.com 



The Fellowship Club held their monthly meeting on Janu-
ary 7, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
The Fellowship Club is a dedicated service organization 
whose main focus is to give back to the local community, 
support the local youth, and improve the park and village. 
 

With service as our main focus the Fellowship Club will no longer be doing 
any fund raisers.  When possible, our club members would be willing to work 
at fund raisers held in the community by other organizations. 
 
The Fellowship Club members took down the Christmas lights at  Pla-Mor 
Park the morning of January 7th.  We hope that all those who drove by en-
joyed the display. 
 
The Fellowship Club discussed some opportunities to help out with some 
fundraisers that other Clubs will be hosting in 2023.  More to come on those 
events. 
 
A majority of our members head south during the winter months, so the Fel-
lowship Club’s next meeting will not be till April 11, 2023. 
 
If anyone is interested in hearing about our club or would like to attend our 
next meeting, please contact Paul Wojta, our President, at 920-901-3614 for 
more details.     It would be great to see you there.   
 
We hope that you are experiencing good health, and that we will see you out 
and about in the village.   
 
Have a Healthy and Warm February 2023! 

Francis Creek Fellowship Club 
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Lions Rose Sale 

The Francis Creek Lions Club continues the annual tradi-

tion of selling roses as a fundraiser and we are now ac-

cepting orders. These beautiful roses are only $16.00 per 

dozen, with free delivery on either Friday, April 14 or Sat-

urday, April 15. Our local Club will deliver roses anywhere 

in Manitowoc County and we are working with other clubs in Wisconsin to 

deliver roses in the following communities: 
Appleton   Bear Creek   Casco 

Fox River   Grand Chute   Greenville 

Hortonville   Kaukauna   Manawa 

Marinette   Neenah   New Holstein 

Rosholt   Sayner-Star Lake  Seymour 

Sherwood   Shiocton   Sturgeon Bay 

Suring    Three Lakes   Washington Island 

Waupaca   Wauwega/Fremont  

 

You can order from any member of the Francis Creek Lions Club, use the or-

der form included in this newsletter, look for posters in area businesses or by 

contacting Kevin Pfeffer (920.973.3574) or Joe Debilzen (920.629.1601). 

Order form is on next page 

 

Community Rummage Sale 

For those that like to plan, mark your calendar for Friday, June 2 and Satur-

day, June 3 for the annual Francis Creek Community Rummage Sale. Watch 

for the sale registration form in next month’s newsletter. If you have any 

questions, please contact Joe Debilzen at 920.629.1601 or at 

joe.janet.debilzen@gmail.com . 

Francis Creek Lions Club 
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200 Norwood Drive 
PO Box 68 

Francis Creek, WI 54214 

Phone: 920-682-7410 
Fax: 920-682-3615 

villageoffranciscreek@yahoo.com 

2023 

A nice place to live and work. 

A Message from the Clerk! 

• Dog Licensing—Every dog, every year must be licensed to 

reside in the Village of Francis Creek. 2023 Dog Licenses 

are available at the Village Office. Yearly license cost is $5.00 

for spayed or neutered and $10.00 for intact dogs. Dogs 

that are not licensed by April 1st, 2023 will be charged an 

additional late fee of $10.00 for each dog. Wisconsin State 

Statute Chapter 174 states that the owner of a dog more 

than 5 months of age within the license year, shall pay the 

dog license tax and obtain a license. Please be a responsible 

pet owner and have your dog licensed as soon as possible. 

If licensing by mail, please include a self-addressed envelope 

with postage.  
• Upcoming public hearing information regarding the Laurel/

Lilac/Cherry road reconstruction project will be posted in 

the coming week. 

 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Office at 

920-682-7410. 


